
                                            

 

23rd August 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Solo Festival  -  Registrations OPEN soon 
  
The Solo Festival this academic year will be held on Saturday 28th September 2024.   
 
The Festival is a valuable performance opportunity for all our young musicians from Years 1- 13. 
Students perform with a small audience and an adjudicator. Vocalists and instrumentalists of all 
ability levels are encouraged to perform in this non-competitive, supportive environment.  
 
 
DATE:   Saturday 28th September 2024 
 
TIME:   9:00am-1pm (time-slots – 9-10am, 10-11am, 11am-12pm, 12pm-1pm) 
 
CLOSING DATE:  Monday 16th September 2024 
 
 
All details and application form are available at the Solo Festival website . 
 
 
Registrations open Monday 26th August from 13:00  
 
 
 
With Kindest regards, 
 
Bangkok Patana Music Team 
 
solofestival@patana.ac.th  
 

https://sites.google.com/patana.ac.th/solofestival/home
mailto:solofestival@patana.ac.th

